
Will you have a student with a fetal
alcohol spectrum disorder (FASD) or prenatal alcohol 

exposure (PAE) this upcoming school year?

We need your help to test out a new website for teachers!

Researchers at the University of Rochester have developed a website for 
teachers about FASD. We are looking for teachers to try out the website 
this upcoming school year (2023-2024). We want to know if teachers 
like the website, if it’s helpful, and if it’s functional. 

Teachers who participate can earn up to $75-100.

You are eligible to participate if…
 You are an educational professional of grades K-5 in the United 

States
 You will have at least one child with FASD or PAE between the 

ages of 5-12 this upcoming year in your class

If you are interested, go to fmfconnect.com to learn more about the
study and find out if you are eligible.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Carson Kautz-Turnbull at
ckautz@ur.rochester.edu
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